
 

 

 
 

Ref: GL 19/2023 
 

31 July 2023 
 

Subject: Update on the progress on the elimination of the ground for delisting 

To:  The President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

We would like to update that on 31 July 2023, Group Lease Public Company Limited                                    

(the “Company”) held its 2023 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders (“AGM”) and that the shareholders 

approved HLB Audit (Thailand) Ltd. (“HLB”) to be the Company’s auditor for 2021, 2022, and 2023.   

HLB is now the Company’s auditor. This fulfills a requirement from the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

in order to prevent the delisting of the Company. We look forward to working with HLB to review our financial 

performance and solve our audit issues. While we cannot predict when our financial statements will be 

available, as we must let the audit process occur without interference, the Company will try to submit the 

financial statements as soon as possible.  

We will provide further information when it is available. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

 

      Yours sincerely,  

 

 

        (Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 

              Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

บริษทั กรุ๊ปลีส จ ำกดั (มหำชน)  
GROUP LEASE PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 


